
 

 

This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 
 
  

Date: 17 November 2022 
  
  
  

Dear Parents and Guardians of our DBS family 
  

Congratulations! We have all reached the end of an historical Term for DBS. Football fever is in the air, and staff 
and students alike are looking forward to enjoying the excitement of the World Cup, or traveling to see family, or 
simply getting away from it all to rest and recuperate. 
  

When we look back on the last fourteen weeks, it seems incredible how much we squeezed into the term, and how 
quickly it flashed by. From carnivals to careers days, from sports matches to social events, never has so much been 
done by so few for so many (to misquote Winston Churchill). 
  

On a personal note, despite the intensity and challenge of the role, I have thoroughly enjoyed my first term at DBS, 
I have felt welcomed and supported, and quickly appreciated why it is such a special place, loved by its staff and 

students. I marvel at what we have achieved this term, and what the school has become over the last 25 years. 
Imagine what we can achieve together in the next 25 years! 
  

Have a blessed, safe and restful Winter Break, and we look forward to welcoming you back on January 2nd 2023, 
refreshed and rejuvenated. 
  
  
  

Kindest Regards 
  
 

  

Daniel Landi 
Principal 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


